
We are set for the Road Show.   Save the date:  Monday July 20
th

 starting around 11:30am. 
 
It will be held at Frazer Church on the second floor right down the hall from the WFRZ TV studio.  
Come around to the right of the Church sorta to the rear and look for Larry Bloomfield’s high rise 
red sprint truck and signs. 
If I have it right, there will be a door right there, go up the elevator and then it is right down the 
hall. 
 
You always learn at SBE meetings and this yearly event is the best. 
 
More details to come, 
Wiely Boswell 
SBE 118 

     Lunch for this event will be provided by:  
Garrett Wood  

District Sales Manager - Radio  
 Harris Broadcast Communications  

(404) 474-8852  
(513) 720-4315  

garrett.wood@harris.com 
 


